
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
FROM:  Chairman 
  Address Council 

Address Supporting Organization 
 
TO:  Chairman 
  Board of Directors 
  ICANN 
 
DATE:  13 July 2006 
 
SUBJECT: Proposed Global Policy 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman: 
 
This memorandum forwards a proposed global Internet number resource policy to the ICANN 
Board of Directors for ratification as prescribed by Step7, Appendix A of the ASO MoU, dated 24 
October 2004. 
 
The proposed global policy is attached to this memorandum as Attachment A. It provides for the 
allocation of IPv6 address space from IANA to the RIRs. This proposed policy meets the threshold 
of being a global policy as defined in Section 5 of the ASO MoU in that it requires specific actions 
or outcomes on the part of IANA in order to be implemented. 
 
Under the provisions of the ASO MoU, Appendix A, Step 6 the NRO Executive Council forwarded 
the proposed global policy to the Address Council on 6 June 2006. By this memorandum the 
Address Council has completed its review within the required sixty days specified in this step. As a 
result of this review the Address Council affirms that: 
 
 a. Each RIR followed its defined policy development processes to reach a position of 
common agreement and a common text to describe the proposed global policy. 
 
 b. The significant viewpoints of interested parties were adequately considered. 
 
The Address Council considers the date of acknowledgement of receipt of this memorandum by 
the ICANN Secretary as the receipt date identified in ASO MoU, Appendix A, Step 9. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Sebastian Bellagamba 
Chairman 
ASO AC 
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